ASPRS
Data Preservation and Archiving Committee (DPAC)

10 September 2015


Attendees:	Lluis Colomer, Bill Teng, Dave, Ruiz, John Faundeen

This meeting focused on reviewing the ASPRS Aerial Data Catalog review comments received from Bill Teng, Lluis Colomer, Jeff Young, Amy Budge, and John Faundeen.  All of the comments were discussed.  Some patterns come through as all of the reviewers felt that in search fields where users would assume ranges are supported, like scale, need to be addressed.  Related, the date fields need some work.  Currently there are four fields and the format is not apparent until a user selects a calendar day from the month selector.  Some of the searches were returning invalid results.  We also agreed to remove some fields, like country, from being searched but still maintain them for search results.  As the need to accommodate international aerial records comes about, we may re-address this decision.

[bookmark: _GoBack]All-in-all, the group felt that the portal is close to being releasable at which point the DPAC will shift its focus to populating the system followed by advertising the tool.


Next DPAC Meeting is scheduled for 8 October 2015 at 11:00 CT. 
